Domestic Violence Training

Sexual Violence

at Knoxville Center of the Deaf

For the Deaf Community
(Counselors, teachers, service providers, advocates, and caring community members)
Sunday, August 7th, 12 pm to 8 pm

Want to learn more about ending domestic violence and sexual violence?
Want to learn more about your role as a counselor, teacher, service provider,
advocate, family member, friend, or community member?

This training is for you!

This training will be in ASL and led by Tara Holcomb,
DV/SV advocate and empowerment director from DeafHope.
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Contact clemak@kcdtn.org by July 30, 2016 to RSVP. \_/ DeafHope




